Be at the Heart of the Fun!

We're looking for enthusiastic and creative volunteers to join our event planning committee and
help us make this year's celebrations the best yet. No experience is necessary, just a passion for
our community and a willingness to lend a hand.

Join the committee and share your talents! We need volunteers to help this fall with:

e An October Fall/Holloween event: Help us celebrate the autumn season with a fun-

filled festival. We need creative minds to help with games, food, and festive decorations.

» The Annual Jemez Holiday Festival: Bring the winter wonderland to life! We need
help with everything from decorating the community part to coordinating a visit from a
special guest in a red suit.

« And More! Have an idea for a new community event? We want to hear it!

Ready to join the fun?

Whether you can give a few hours or want to be deeply involved, your help is invaluable.
Together, we can create unforgettable memories for our friends, families, and neighbors.

To sign up or learn more, contact:

Mayor Mike
mayor@jemezsprings-nm.gov
575-829-3540




